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SFSC Starskate Families,

It is hard to believe that we are now into the month of March and we only have a couple of
months left of our regular season.

| would like to congratulate all our skaters for the exceptional results we had at the
Calgary Winter Invitational. It was an awesome weekend of skating and so proud of all our
skaters on their achievements. We had numerous podium finishes and many personal
bests. Way to go team Springbank!! Good luck to all our skaters competing in Lethbridge
this weekend.

We are very excited to have a spring carnival and registration deadline is Tuesday March
5. We understand that it is difficult to commit when you do not have an exact schedule to
see. We will offer full refunds up to Apr 6 if it turns out that the practice times will not work
with your schedule. If you want to be a part of the carnival please register at
springbankskating.com. If you have any questions please email sfsccarnival@gmail.com.

Spring sessions have been posted on the website and registration is now live. Spring will
run from May 6 to June 22. There will be no skating May 17-20 which is the long
weekend.

We are finalizing details on summer school and will have that open for registration soon.
Summer school will run from July 2 — Aug 2 at the SAIT arena.

We are hosting a High Test Day on Mar 6. Please note that all skating sessions have been
cancelled for that day. Refunds will be issued.

Fundraising is an important part for a non-profit organization. All monies that we raise help
subsidize costs for ice fees, carnival and other special events. We will have our second
bottle drive on Saturday Mar 9. Spread the word to family and friends. We will have a
truck at the rink from 9-12 so please bring your recyclables and support the club. Our last
bottle drive raised $255. Thank you to all for your support. Please remember that at any
time can you drop off recyclables at the Springbank bottle depot and just let them know
you would like to donate to Springbank FSC.

We will also be having an Easter Purdy’s Chocolate Fundraiser and Pie Junkie Fundraiser.
More information will be coming soon.

A reminder that any time you shop at Cobb's Bakery Westhills or Aspen to mention
Springbank FSC and a portion of the proceeds will be donated to the club.

The month of June will be very exciting for our club, so please note the following dates:

Friday, June 7 Year end banquet at Pinebrook Golf Club



Saturday, June 8 A seminar you will not want to miss as this will be an amazing
opportunity for all our skaters. Stay tuned as more information will be released very soon.

Thank you.
SFSC

Happy Skating!
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